
May 2017 

 

 

Thank you for supporting the 2017 Arizona Lutheran Academy Golf Classic. Your participation will benefit 

our athletic programs throughout the coming year. 

 

Of each golfer entrance fee, $10 is a charitable donation to Arizona Lutheran Academy. 

Date: 4/29/2017 

  

Please print and retain this letter for your tax purposes. No goods or services were given to you in 

exchange for the above contribution. Arizona Lutheran Academy is a 501(c) 3 non- profit organization.     

EIN 86-0340614 

  

The 24th ALA Golf Classic was a great day! Our record number of 139 players were blessed with beautiful 

weather and a terrific golf experience at the Legacy Golf Resort. Thanks to our major sponsors - Thrivent 

Financial Warner Ranch Group and AV Computers, Inc., as well as all of our hole sponsors. We praise God 

that $11,800 was donated to the ALA athletic program. Thank you for making it an awesome day! 

 

Athletics are an amazing part of the high school experience. As an athlete, our kids have tasted success, 

learned endurance, and faced challenges—some which they may not face in any other part of high school 

life. We’re privileged to offer them these opportunities in a Christ-centered atmosphere, and we’re 

extremely proud of our student-athletes! 

  

Thank you for your heartfelt generosity. Join us next year for our 25th anniversary event! 

  

Sincerely,  

 
Doug Meyer 

Tournament Director  
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